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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

Satoshi   
 
 
 

For creating and writing about 
his super rock star elephant! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

This week we have been continuing to read the 
story ‘Elmer’. We have been completing some 
independent writing based on the story. We have 
changed what Elmer looks like by creating our 
own elephant. The children had some super 
ideas such as a spooky elephant with cobwebs 
on, a stripy elephant, a spotty elephant, a groovy 
elephant and a rock star elephant.  

 

We have been completing lots of exciting 
activities during choosing time such as making 
patterned snakes using dots, jigsaws, mixing 
paints, labelling a rainbow fish, matching 
numeral and quantity, exploring capacity and 
writing valentine’s day cards.   

 

In Maths this week the children have been 
practicing their skills of finding one more/ less of 
a number within 15, exploring 3D shapes, 
describing 2D and exploring time.    

 

 

The Early Years Team would like to say 
thank you for all your continued support this 

half term. We look forward to another 
exciting half term when we come back   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

PE Sessions 

Please ensure your child brings their PE kit into 
school. Your child’s PE kit can be kept at school 
and they will then bring it home at the end of each 
half term. Without a PE kit your child will not be 
able to participate in the session.  

 

Nursery 

Next half term Nursery children will be starting 
forest session on a Friday instead of PE. Please 
can you provide your child with forest clothes 
and wellies. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After half term we will be starting our new theme 
‘Are Eggs Alive’. We would love to start our 
theme by showing the children some eggs, 
chicks and hens. We would like you to contact us 
if you know anybody that keeps chickens or has 
access to baby chicks. We would greatly 
appreciate it if you could bring them in to show 
the children. Please contact Miss Morton if you 
can help us! 
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